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Technical Information –  
Handling Pressure Cylinders 
 

 

The fuel gas and test gas bottles sold by Hermann Sewerin GmbH are pressure cylinders, which 

are classified as dangerous goods.  

For that reason transport is handled by a shipping company that is authorised to transport 

dangerous goods.  

 

A portion of the additional costs involved is billed by us separately. These additional shipping 

costs are incurred only once per delivery of dangerous goods. 

 

Procedure for cylinder refills
 

Please be aware that Hermann Sewerin GmbH only accepts gas bottles that were originally 

purchased from us. 

 

You will not get the same bottle back that you sent to us. To speed up the delivery process, we 

use the commonest bottle types. This has the added advantage that you always receive a bottle 

with a valid TÜV inspection. 

 

If you would like to have your gas bottle refilled, please proceed as follows: 

 

 The bottle must be fitted with a valve cover and valve guard. Please return the bottle via a 

shipping company (dangerous goods!). A safety data sheet is supplied with all our gas 

bottles. This information is also available on our home page at 

www.sewerin.com => Info Centre/Technical documentation/Safety Data Sheets 

 

 Please attach your new order to the empty bottle. This will help us to process your order 

more quickly. 

 

 You will generally receive a gas bottle filled with the gas you requested within a week. 

However, for rare or technically difficult gases (e.g. odorants, ammonia), delivery may 

take several weeks. 
 

 

More information about the transport of dangerous goods can be found in the ADR (European 

Agreement concerning the International Carriage of Dangerous Goods by Road) and the GGVSE 

(German Regulation on the Transport of Dangerous Goods by Road and Rail). 
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